
Nursery Newsletter – Autumn Term

Message from Mrs Taylor and Mrs Hullett

We are so pleased to have you back in school; the children are settling well into the routine 
of coming to school and enjoying exploring the wonderful new playground equipment.  We 
look forward to seeing what the new term brings.

All About Me

Our topic title for Autumn Term is All 
About Me. During this topic children 
will be learning all about themselves, 
for example their eye and hair colour, 
height, and where they live.  

As with all our learning, any 
information you can share with us 
about your child’s learning at home 
would be helpful. 

Twitter

Please follow us on Twitter 
@WeelsbyNursery. We will be using 
Twitter to share our learning, “wow” 
moments and children's achievements.

 Please note, we will only ever share 
photographs of children who have 

given us written consent. If you wish to 
change your mind, please speak to 

your child’s class teacher.

@WeelsbyNursery
@DeltaWeelsby

Attendance: 

AM Session: 82%

At Weelsby Academy our target is: 
96.5% 

Arc

Throughout Nursery, we will use the online 
system ARC to record your child’s learning 
and to share letters / messages. 

If you have not already done so, please share 
your email address with your child’s class 
teacher. You will then be emailed an 
activation link to create Login details. After 
you create a Login, you will be able to log on 
and keep track of your child’s learning and 
development. A massive advantage of this 
system is that you, as parents can be involved 
by adding your own comments to our entries, 
and you can also upload any ‘wow’ moments 
your child has outside of school.

School Uniform

It is the school’s policy that all children 
should wear school uniform at school. 
Children should wear: 
- A blue sweatshirt, cardigan or fleece with 

the academy logo.
- A white polo shirt.
- Black or grey trousers, pinafore or skirt. 
- Sensible, lack footwear. 

Uniform can be purchased from Uniform 
Direct, Grimsby.


	Slide 1

